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CDSS met with the SK Health CMHO again today. The CMHO 

confirmed the strong recommendation of the CDSS, SDHA, SDAA, 

SDTA and DSS that Saskatchewan dental and denturist offices provide 

only emergency dental services. The CMHO believes that this is 

consistent with other jurisdictions in Canada. 

CDSS will remain in regular communication with the CMHO and update 

the membership accordingly.  

 


